More summer sessions begin at Chadron

Even if students didn’t get signed up for the first session of summer courses at Chadron State
College, they still have opportunities to “hit the books” before fall arrives.

The summer semester’s first session began Monday, May 7. The other two start dates are
June 4 and July 9. The summer’s 163 courses are offered in two-week, four-week and eight
week sessions and are offered in a variety of formats, including online, traditional in-class, and a
hybrid of the two.

“A majority of these courses are offered online. As long as students can find an Internet
connection, they have what they need to get to class,” said Dr. Randy Rhine, CSC’s vice
president for student services and enrollment management who became CSC'’s interim
president May 13.

More information, including a complete listing of the courses, is available at csc.edu/summer.




